
 

 

HEALTH INSURANCE 

As an institution concerned with personal and communal health, Adler University strongly believes in 
the importance of health insurance and requires all students to have insurance coverage in accordance 
with U.S. law.  In an effort to support students' consumer choice, limit extra costs, and take advantage 
of new programs in place through the Affordable Care Act, Adler University will stop automatic 
enrollment in a school-offered plan effective Fall 2014.  Instead, students are encouraged to enroll in a 
private health insurance plan that best meets individual needs.   

Under the Affordable Care Act, students may have a variety of ways to access health insurance 
coverage:  

• Coverage as a Dependent  

• Coverage through Medicaid  

• Coverage and Tax Credits through the Marketplace  

• Coverage under a Catastrophic Plan  

  

 


